
Webb Happenings Newsletter
Corri Nastasi, Principal

corri.nastasi@myhpsd.org

248-658-5900

December 9, 2024

Important Dates

12/11/24 - Bagel Day - Bagels are $1.25 each

12/11/24 - Webb Holiday Concert for grades K-2 @HPHS (see info. below)

12/13/24 - Webb Santa Breakfast

12/16/24-12/19/24 - PTA Santa Shop

12/19/24 - Student of the Month Breakfast - December students

12/20/24 - Half Day of School - Students dismissed @ 11:20AM

12/23/24 - 1/3/25 - Holiday Break - No School

1/6/25 - School Resumes

From the Principal

Dear Webb Families,

We have an exciting few weeks ahead at Webb with many holiday happenings. Please be

sure to catch all of the information below about our upcoming PTA Santa Shop (next week), our

Spirit Week that will take place over the next two weeks, our K-2 Winter Concert this

Wednesday at Hazel Park High school, and our Santa Breakfast this Friday morning here at

Webb. Many classrooms are also celebrating in different ways. We enjoy making this a fun time

of year for our students. Please give us a call in the office if you have any further questions or

concerns about any of these events.

Sincerely,

Principal, Webb Elementary

Santa Shop

The PTA is sponsoring a Santa Shop for the students to be able to shop for families

during the week of December 16th. There will be items for various costs from $1 to $15.

More information will be coming next week.

Santa Breakfast

Santa will be coming to Webb for a very special pancake breakfast on Friday, December

13th.. The breakfast is for everyone, so it will not start until school starts 8:10AM.

Because of this, breakfast will NOT be served BEFORE school on Friday. Please make a

note of this. Student drop off cannot begin before 8AM on Friday. We will be taking

pictures of all of the students with Santa.

YMCA SportPort

Our Next YMCA event will be Thursday, December 19th.



Holiday Break

The last day of school for the holiday break is Friday, December 20th. This is a half day.

After that school will be closed until Monday, January 6th. We hope you enjoy this time

with your family over the holidays.

Reading Over Break

On the Friday before we leave for the holiday break, all students will receive a reading log

that can be used for each half hour they read over break. Please have your child read

over break, fill out the log, have it signed and return it after break for a special reward.

STEAM Club

The STEAM Club had their last session last week, so there will be no more sessions of

STEAM Club.

December Lunch Menu

Webb Bus

The bus that travels to Webb will now be available for students outside of the Webb

school attendance area. Any students wishing to ride the bus from outside the Webb area

should reach out to Gina at (248)658-5948 to make sure there is availability. Please keep

in mind that you will have to join one of the established Webb stops. The bus will NOT be

adding stops or traveling outside of the Webb area. You must be registered to use the

bus, so please reach out to Gina to set it up if you would like your child(ren) to join.



Cold Weather

Although the weather has taken a warm turn, we are getting closer to winter so we want to

remind you about the importance of sending your child to school with warm jackets, etc.

We try to go out for recess as much as possible so the students get some fresh air and

exercise. The cutoff temperature is 20 degrees with wind chill factored in. Please make

sure that your child brings appropriate gear to school to keep them warm during outside

recess. If there is snow on the ground the students will ONLY be allowed to play on the

playground if they have winter boots on. If they don’t have boots they must stay on the

sidewalk area. We do have some donated winter items if your child is in need - reach out

to the school office to see if we have any items that would fit.

Life Club

We are offering an opportunity for your student to attend Life Club, on Tuesdays right after

school until 4:45, to learn about the Bible. This is an after school club and not part of the

regular district curriculum. There will be three separate sessions arranged by grade level. If

you would like your children to attend the same session, please note the session you would

prefer, and we will do our best to include all of them. Each student will only be able to attend

one session.

● Session I, Grades 4-5: Nov 12, Nov 19, Nov 26, Dec 10

● Session II, Grades 2-3: Jan 14, Jan 21, Jan 28, Feb 4

● Session III, Grades K-1: Feb 25, March 4, March 11, March 18

Please contact Susan Tompkins (susan.tompkins@myhpsd.org), if you have any questions or

would like a registration form.

Holiday Spirit Dress Days

Students can participate as much or as little as they choose. No pressure-just some fun

ideas to help get everyone in the holiday spirit.



Webb Holiday Concert

Mark your calendar for December 11th, 2024 for our Webb Holiday Concert (see

information below). Students in grades K-2 will be featured in this fun holiday event.

We hope to see all our Webb families at Hazel Park High School for this great event.

Please remember that if your child is not at school on Wednesday, he/she CANNOT

participate in the event on Wednesday evening.







The Arc of Oakland County is collecting some information about our local cities and townships. We want to learn more
about which cities and townships are inclusive and accessible and which ones need improvement. We'll use this
information to drive advocacy efforts in our community. The survey will take 5-10 minutes to complete and will be
accepting responses until 12/31/2024. I'd greatly appreciate if you could send this to your special education families and
well as your district's PAC. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Survey Link: https://forms.gle/Z9hygfLtoyHbdLXa6

https://forms.gle/Z9hygfLtoyHbdLXa6









